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Library Book 
Return Date 

Friday 7th July. 
 

Diary Dates 

July 

Weds 5
th

-Sports Day  

Wed 5
th

 - Gym competition finals in Bath 

Thurs 6
th

- Year 6 Cake sale 

Thurs 6
th

 – Move up day + meet teachers 

(3.20pm) 

Fri 7
th

 – Summer celebration (details soon) 

Mon 10
th

 – Team India assembly 

Mon 10
th

 – Year 6 leavers’ lunch 

Tues 11
th

 – Chernobyl visit 

Wed 12
th

 – Y6 production 

Thurs 13
th

 – NSPCC workshops 

Friday 14
th

 – Reports out to parents 

Mon 17
th

-Year 4 Ukulele concert 

Mon 17
th

- Dance Mash Up show 5.15pm 

Tues 18
th

- Year 6 celebration picnic 6-8pm 

Tues 18
th

 – Friends Movie Night 3.20 pm 

Wed 19
th

 – PCSO visit for Y6 

Thurs 20
th

- Leavers Service 1.30pm – all 

welcome 

Friday 21
st

 - End of year & Dress down 

raising money for parachute for team India 

 

House Cup 

This week Griffin won the house cup! 
A child from each class was also awarded a 
certificate for demonstrating extra effort 

in the Daily Mile.  
 

 

Attendance 
The best week yet of attendance with 
only one red class, 3 amber and 6 
green! It would be superb to have a 
week before the end of the year with 
all 10 classes having yellow or green 
attendance. As always thanks for your 
support in helping ensure every child 
is in school on time every day. 

 
Red = Below 92% 

 
 

 
Amber = 92-96% 

 
 

 
Green = 97+% 

 
 

Well done to 5DK, 5HN and 5/6VM 
who achieved the highest attendance 
last week at 99%. 

1 

3 

6 

Sports Day Changes – Wednesday 5th July 

Due to the heavy rain on Wednesday, sports day was cancelled. We 

have therefore decided to have a whole day of sport on Wednesday 

5th July. The Lower Band will all be taking part between 9 and 10.30 

and the upper band between 10.30-12. The afternoon (1.30-3pm) will 

be the finals for selected children who will know by the end of today 

who they are. There will be snacks for sale on the day. All welcome.  

Governors Wanted - Are you interested in becoming a CCJ  
Governor? 

 

What is the time commitment? 
> Full Meetings x 6 each year 
> Committee Meetings x 6 each year 
> Meetings are normally in the evening 
> Preparation for meetings by reading relevant papers is vital 
> Where possible, help in school 
If you, or a member of the community that you know, are interested 

in knowing more about the role of Governor, then please get in touch 
with our clerk, Frances McMillan by emailing 

christchurchjunior@sgmail.org.uk (we will forward it to her). 
 

Year 6 Vassels Park – 29th June 

Year 6 had a superb day yesterday at Vassels Park where they enjoyed 

the day playing games and socialising with their friends as a reward 

for all their hard work during their year. We are so proud of the way 

they represented Christ Church Junior with exemplary behaviour . The 

afternoon was then completed with an ice lolly! 

Haslemere@Danehill - calling all year 5s and 6s 
 

In his assembly on Tuesday, Rev Peterson showed a video about a 3 
night Christian holiday in Suusex over October half term - 23rd-26th 
October. Aimed at young people age 10-13, there's a full programme 
of activities, heated indoor swimming pool, extensive grounds, 
adventure sports and great food. 
Young people come from schools and youth groups all over the South 
of England. More details of the camp can be found 
at  www.haslemereventures.co.uk/danehill or contact Rev Peterson 
direct on 07939 125375 
 

mailto:christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk
mailto:christchurchjunior@sgmail.org.uk
http://www.haslemereventures.co.uk/danehill
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Treat Day Tuesday – 27th June 

On Tuesday 27th June the school council sold ice lollies and 
treats at breaktime raising an additional £62 

towards our new bike racks. Thank you to the school council 
for organising and everyone who bought a playtime treat.  

 

That Monday Thing, Bible Club 

This week we talked about the story of Peter 
and Andrew fishing all night and not catching a 
thing (Luke 5: 1-11). Jesus approached them 
and asked them to take him out in the boat so 
he could speak to the crowd that was following 
him. He told them to go further out and throw 
their nets into the lake again. Very quickly their 
nets filled up with so many fish that they 
needed help from two other fishermen to get 
them back to the shore. Peter and Andrew 
knew that only God could make this happen 
and realised that Jesus was there to help God. 
They decided to become disciples of Jesus and 
help him bring others to God. 

Peter and Andrew had failed at school but Jesus 
recognised that they could be like him and that 
is how Jesus feels about us, we can follow him 
as well if we choose to. To show that we can 
follow someone, we had some fun doing “I can 
do this, can you?” where one person did 
something and everyone else had to copy it, for 
example a dance move. 

Esme Britton 5 DK 

 

Friends Auction 2017. wwwjumblebee.co.uk 

The Friends online auction is opening for bidding on Friday 

30th June, bidding will close on the 13th July. So take a look 

and grab yourself a bargain!! Scan the QR code or go to 

https://www.jumblebee.co.uk/focsauction2017  

 
Chernobyl Donations – 11th July 

If you have any outgrown wellies or clothes 
for 8-13 year olds, please consider donating 

them to the children of Chernobyl. Donations 
to the office by 11th July. Thank you! 

 

mailto:christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk
https://www.jumblebee.co.uk/focsauction2017

